UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION Ili
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD. SUITE 210
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352

JUN 0 3 2910

Ryan Hill

Radiation Safety Officer
ArcelorMittal Indiana Harbor, Inc.
3001 Dickey Road

East Chicago, IN 46312

Dear Mr. Hill:

This refers to your letter dated March 16, 2010, and to our telephone conversation on June 2,
2010. During the telephone conversation, we discussed voiding your request at this time to
allow you time to gather additional information for your license amendment to add a new
Radiation Safety Officer. We will void your request without prejudice to resubmission. Please
submit the additional information as requested in the enclosed, “Request for Additional
Information” .

When you resubmit your request please state that the resubmission is additional information to
Voided Control 318924. We will resume our review upon receipt of your response. Please
note, that a “voided request” is an administrative procedure that puts your amendment request
“on hold” until you reactive it by a written response. The “voided request” is regarded as “good”
because it gives you time to prepare a quality response.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document
Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system
(ADAMS). The NRC’s document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).

Sincerely, |
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William P. Reichhold
Materials Licensing Branch

License No. 13-32359-01
Docket No. 030-35880
Enclosure: Request for Additional Information



